
 

 

Product Discontinuation Notice 
   

Discontinuation Information: 
This notice confirms to you that Advantech is now discontinuing the supply of AMO-L110RE, 
AMO-L115RE, AMO-L210RE and AMO-L215RE. 
 
Affected Model: 
AMO-L110RE, AMO-L115RE, AMO-L210RE and AMO-L215RE. 
 
Most of these discontinued products have had little to no recent sales history since 2019. As result, 
Advantech do not accept last time buy order for these affected items. 
 
We are sorry for the inconvenience and impact this notice may cause, please contact your local 
Advantech Sales Support team for further help if any.  
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